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April 18 
 

 
Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in the post of Director of Learning - Mathematics. It gives 
me pleasure to provide details of an exciting post in a school that prides itself on delivering a 
rich range of opportunities for its students.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced teacher/leader of Mathematics. The Director 
of Learning will be tasked with strengthening the subject further through the development of 
teaching, learning and assessment in the area. The post requires a colleague with the ambition, 
drive and tenacity to developing teaching through coaching, sharing of good practice such that it 
supports our students in deepening their knowledge and skills.   
 
Standards in Mathematics are good and we are proud of the progress rates that we have 
achieved over the past few years.  We now need to move towards ‘outstanding’ by ensuring that 
the learning experiences of all students in all year groups all of the time is the very best. A 
candidate with strong and visionary leadership skills will support all members of the team in 
improving their own practice and grow leaders of learning for the future which will, in turn, 
inspire our maths team to deliver creative and challenging learning experiences. 
 
We have created an innovative, enjoyable and highly professional environment for students and 
staff and the school is making a real difference to the lives of our students based on our 
compelling vision for 2020.  I am proud of the progress we have made as standards of 
achievement have continued to rise and am confident that we have appropriate strategies in 
place for further and sustained improvement.  

 
The diversity of the school community ensures that Bow is a vibrant and interesting place to 
work. We provide excellent support systems and structures for all staff and are committed to the 
professional development of all staff.  The successful candidate will be entitled to a full training 
programme in line with school improvement priorities and personal appraisal targets. 
 
As an employer we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. 
Enhanced DBS clearance is a statutory requirement for all positions. 

 
In the first instance please call our retained consultant Stephen Pugh on 01562 881 007 for a 
confidential discussion or send your CV to stephen.pugh@thesearchconsultant.co.uk  
 
May I wish you every success in your application.  

 
 
Danny Lye 
Associate Headteacher 
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